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Memorandum of Understanding with Yorktown Community Schools regarding School Resource 
Officer 
 
The YCS has requested an update to the memorandum of understanding that was approved in 
approx. 2018.  This lays out the duties of any YPD officers that are hired by the school and act as 
School Resources Officers in the capacity of an off-duty officer.  There are two specific changes 
that have been requested; the first is the change in direct supervisor, while the second is a 
requirement that any officer working as an SRO is up to date on all required training.   
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